
 

 

 
 October 11, 2012 
 
Docket No. 03035316 License No. 06-30556-01 
Control Nos. 579102, 579121, and 579176 
 
Henry W. Siegrist, P.E., C.H.P. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Cabrera Services, Inc. 
473 Silver Lane 
East Hartford, CT 06118-1152 
 
SUBJECT: CABRERA SERVICES, INC., ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF 

INITIATION OF ACTIVITIES AT TEMPORARY JOBSITE, CONTROL NOS. 
579102, 579121, AND 579176 

 
Dear Mr. Siegrist: 
 
This is in reference to your letters dated September 4, 2012, 2011 (ADAMS Accession No. 
ML12265A0590), September 5, 2012, (ADAMS Accession No. ML12263A2271), and 
September 18, 2012, (ADAMS Accession No. ML12272A2060) notifying the NRC that you plan 
to initiate licensed activities at a temporary job site in accordance with Condition 18.A of NRC 
License No. 06-30556-01. The NRC accepts these notifications and we have no further 
questions at this time. 
 
Current NRC regulations and guidance are included on the NRC's website at www.nrc.gov; 
select Nuclear Materials; Med, Ind, & Academic Uses; then Regulations, Guidance and 
Communications.  The current Enforcement Policy is included on the NRC's website at 
www.nrc.gov; select About NRC, Organizations & Functions; Office of Enforcement; 
Enforcement documents; then Enforcement Policy (Under 'Related Information').  You 
may also obtain these documents by contacting the Government Printing Office (GPO) toll-free 
at 1-866-512-1800.  The GPO is open from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday 
(except Federal holidays).   
 
Please note that the office of the Region I Division of Nuclear Materials Safety has moved 
effective May 9, 2012.  Our new address is: 
 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 
                                              

The NRC’s Safety Culture Policy Statement became effective in June 2011.  While a policy 
statement and not a regulation, it sets forth the agency’s expectations for individuals and 
organizations to establish and maintain a positive safety culture.  You can access the policy 
statement and supporting material that may benefit your organization on NRC’s safety culture 
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Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/regulatory/enforcement/safety-culture.html.  We 
strongly encourage you to review this material and adapt it to your particular needs in order to 
develop and maintain a positive safety culture as you engage in NRC-regulated activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Stephen Hammann 
 
Orysia Masnyk Bailey 
Health Physicist 
Decommissioning Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
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